EOC Update

An official update from the Village of Port Clements' Emergency Operations Centre (EOC)

Currently there are no new cases of COVID-19 on Haida Gwaii. Today's update provided by EMBC and Northern Health, to the EOC, noted all known cases are recovering. If no new cases develop, our outbreak could be declared over on August 28th. Achieving this relies on everyone continuing to practice basic preventative measures to reduce potential exposure or transmission.

Contact:

Phone (250) 557-4295 Email eocdirector@portclements.ca

If you are interested in volunteering with the EOC, please phone or email.

The EOC is looking for volunteers.

At this time it is recommended to:

- wear a mask when out and about.
- self-isolate for 14 days if returning from off-island.
- practice social distancing (2 metres or 6 feet apart).
- frequently wash hands.

Let's keep our circles small and flatten Haida Gwaii's curve.

Together we can make a difference.

